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DALHOUSIE COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION 
755 Somerset Street West, Ottawa, Ontario, K1R 6R1 
 What Residents Should Look For At Lebreton Flats Open House 
January 25, 2016 (Ottawa, ON): With the NCC holding a public open house for the two bids to redevelop Lebreton Flats on January 26th and 27th at the Canadian War Museum, the Dalhousie Community Association (DCA) is highlighting key issues that residents should consider when evaluating the proposals.
“These will be the only scheduled opportunity for the public to view and provide in-person comments on the proposals. It will also be the first opportunity to officially see what they include,” said DCA President Michael Powell. “While an online comment form will also be available until early February, for residents of Ottawa these open houses will be the best opportunity to see and provide input on a project that will shape our city.”
“Given this, we would encourage members of the public to attend the open house in person if possible as well as to provide thoughts to the NCC afterwards, especially regarding the residential, commercial and greenspace elements of the proposal.”
The DCA has developed a list of key questions that it believes will be helpful in evaluating the proposals. It suggests that those attending the open house consider the following matters:
· How does the proposal interact with the existing community? Does it connect in logical places? Is it easy to walk from nearby neighbourhoods, such as Chinatown and Little Italy? Are there apparent barriers that keep these areas separate? Are there enough places to cross the LRT track?
· Do any proposed commercial uses reflect the needs of the neighbourhood? Are they mostly for big events, or are there services for every day? What would you like to see there?
· Do you think that there is an appropriate mix of housing types? Is there enough space for families? Are there rentals? Is there any affordable housing?
· What is envisioned for any greenspace? Is it the sort of thing that you would use? What could improve it? Can people that live nearby get to it easily?
· Do you think that the primary use is appropriate for public land? Is it right for downtown?
· How does the primary use animate the space on a regular basis, and how could that be improved? Does it have shops/services around it, or is it just blank space?
· Will this development swamp our neighbourhood in cars as during other busy events, such as Bluesfest? What’s being done to minimize traffic? Are there specific plans to achieve their transit goals?
· What will be built first? Are we sure to get the "nice stuff" built at the same time or will it be promised for later?

[bookmark: _GoBack]The NCC can choose to move ahead with a proposal, take parts of it, or reject everything outright. We will soon see what we think should be the best option.
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The Dalhousie Community Association is the volunteer organization that represents the interests of residents of Ottawa’s Chinatown, Little Italy and Lebreton Flats. For more information, visit www.ottawadalhousie.ca.
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